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Homewood Farm Solar Project: Statement Regarding Expansion 

21st March 2025 

 

Following the recent drop-in information sessions that BWCE held in Limpley Stoke, 

Freshford and Hinton Charterhouse, one key concern we heard from residents was the 

possibility of BWCE extending the proposed Homewood Solar Farm beyond its current 

boundary, should future grid capacity or land in the vicinity become available. 

 

As we confirmed at the meetings, this has never been BWCE’s intention. However, we hear 

these concerns and understand that, from your perspective, there may be a level of doubt 

around this happening. 

 

We wanted to confirm, categorically, that Homewood Solar Farm will not extend beyond the 

red line boundary, shown in the layout below. 

 

To reassure you of this, a clause will be included in any Heads of Terms, Option and Lease 

agreement we have with the landowner to legally confirm this point.  

 

 

 
 

 

We hope this addresses your concerns around any potential expansion of Homewood Solar 

Farm beyond its current boundary.  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to email via communityrenewables@bwce.coop 

and we will respond to you directly. 
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